WCSS Announcements
for March 12, 2024

Academics

Peer Homework Support (Room 113) on Tuesday at Lunch

Looking for some help with homework and assignments? Join a peer led work support club Tuesdays
at lunch in room 113! Bring some food and your work. Happening at lunch in room 113 every
Tuesday!

Clubs

CAPMUN Meeting - Monday, March 18th

There will be a quick and important meeting for those who have signed up and paid for Friday,
March 22nd’s CAPMUN at uOttawa. The meeting will take place on Monday, March 18th in
room 252 at the start of lunch. Make sure that you attend, so that you can be provided with all of
the necessary information that you need for the event.

Sending Sunshine

Hey West! Did you know that more than 40% of seniors regularly feel loneliness? To help combat
this loneliness, Sending Sunshine collects hand-written cards and sends them to seniors living in
nursing homes. If you are interested in contributing to our cause, come join our card writing session
Friday at lunch, in room 211. See you there!




